
 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF AGM 
 

 

Dear Member, 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 2020 Annual General Meeting (AGM) of Mayo & District 

Motorsport Club CLG, due to current HSE guidelines and Covid 19 restrictions, will be held 

via Zoom video conferencing facility, on the 30
th

 day of December 2020 at 20:00 hrs.  

 

If you wish to join the meeting, please send your current email address to the Secretary, 

contact details below, before Thursday 23
rd

 December. 

A Zoom web-link and further instructions will then be emailed to you by which you can join 

the meeting.  

 

Please note, in accordance with Company Law and the Company Constitution, only those 

members who have fully completed their subscription in 2020, or their proxy, will be eligible 

to vote at the AGM.  

 

Official notice including the agenda and other information has been sent to all members. 

 

 

 

 

 
__________________ 

Trevor O’ Connell 
Secretary 

 
Email:  info@mayomotorsportclub.com 

Club Phone: 083 0751185 

 

 

 

Dated the 7
th

 day of December 2020. 

 

________________________________________________________ 


